
NEWSLETTER

Dates for your Diary:

26th June: Welly Walk Y1/YF2
Friday 5th July: Crew 4/5 Exhibition 

Sat 13th: Summer Fayre
16th July: Music Performance 
Friday 19th July: Y6 Leavers

performance pm 

Learning Without Limits

Little changes big differences. 
.A small premises update, Some of you may have noticed
work has begun on our new sensory garden on the
playground, this will support inclusion and calm tranquil spots
for play.  
We are also undertaking work inside and for those who have
been inside we are opening up the boarded windows to let
light thorough our building once again. Exiting times at WRA. 

WRA are proud to be a member of the Cheshire Academies Trust, our trust recently ranked 5th in the
country for attainment. This demonstrates the quality of support at WRA and the aspirations for our

children. 

Crew 6 D-Day Celebrations
Crew 6 have been undertaking some important work this
month as they recognised D-day in their classes. They
completed some beautiful work that was an absolute credit to
them!! Well done Crew 6!

WRA WALKING IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF STRANGERS EXHIBITON 

Woodchurch Road Academy 

10/06/24

Crew 4 and 5 have been working hard on their expedition ‘Walking in the Footsteps of Strangers’, a local history
project focused on movement to and from the Wirral throughout history and looking at their own footsteps and
what brought them to WRA. This will  be available for the whole school community and they will be running their
own exhibition from the Williamson Art Gallery on Friday 5th July from 3.30 - 5.30pm We would like to invite
anyone to come and see their carefully curated work and share in their presentation of knowledge. 

@WoodchurchRoad 

www.WoodchurchRoad.wirral.sch.uk 



At Woodchurch Road Primary, we celebrate every child’s uniqueness and
strive to create a learning environment that values, respects, and celebrates

diversity. Here’s how we are embedding these principles into our school.

Diversity in Our Curriculum-  Inclusive Learning Themes:
- Our curriculum includes themes that explore various cultures, histories, and
perspectives, such as learning about significant global figures and events from

diverse backgrounds.
‘Everyone is Awesome’ Approach:  

- We teach students to appreciate, respect, and **celebrate** differences
through structured lessons and discussions that promote empathy and

challenge stereotypes.
 Curated Diverse Texts:
- We use books and resources featuring a variety of perspectives to enhance
learning, helping students see themselves in stories and understand and
celebrate others' experiences.

Our Inclusive School Environment. 
Celebrating Cultural Events:  

- We celebrate a range of cultural events and festivals, allowing students to
learn about and appreciate different traditions.

 Supportive Policies:
- Our policies ensure a safe and respectful environment for all students, with

clear anti-bullying measures and positive behaviour practices.
 Student Voice: Ethic of Everybody and Council Crew:  

- Starting September, every child will have a voice in our unique school
council, called Council Crew, embodying our "Ethic of Everybody." This

initiative ensures that all students participate in shaping our school
community.

OUR COMMITMENT TO DIVERSITY AND
EQUALITY AT WRA 

Learning Without Limits

Our Vision for the
Future

We are committed to
continually enhancing

our approach to
diversity and inclusion.

Your feedback and
support are vital as we

strive to make
Woodchurch Road

Primary a place where
everyone feels

awesome.
Thank you for

supporting our mission
to create a welcoming,

inclusive, and
celebratory school for
all. Together, we are

awesome!



Navy Sweater Jumper or cardigan with or
without Logo
Light blue polo shirt/ short or long sleeve
Grey trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore 
Black shoes - No logos 
Blue summer dress

PE Uniform
White Crew neck T-shirt 
Navy Shorts 
Navy Non branded Tracksuit 

There is no requirement to replace
existing uniform. However, when uniform

is replaced these are the new
specifications. 

School Uniform

Introducing our new school
uniform from September

Our Logo Jumpers will be available from next week from the school office, or to
buy at our school fayre,we also have an online provide
https://myschoolstyle.com or a local supplier Wirral Printwear -3rd Floor Elm
House, 6 Hemingford St, Birkenhead


